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Colin lends a hand with painting and decorating at Bromley Park
Care Home

This week we are busy redecorating the hallways on the lower ground floor here at Bromley Park Care Home.

One of our residents, Colin, was keen to get involved with the painting. He showed us exactly what we needed to do and once

he'd demonstrated, he took more of a supervisory role.

It's important for us to involve our residents in all aspects of home life; painting and decorating would have been part of life

before Bromley Park and we're happy to support this with our residents who want to help.

Thank you Colin!

Page: 1



